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We are emailing this testimony in favor of LD 1278. As a paper mill community, we 
understand the complexity of assessing paper mills and how complicated that process 
can be. To that end, we also believe that the Aroostook County Commissioners are 
not equipped nor do they have the level expertise or knowledge suited to hear large 
scale tax appeals. Please consider our testimonial.


